
ART/CRAFTING CLUB PERMISSION SLIP 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

It’s the beginning of November and time for a new club at St. John’s. Art/crafting 
club is open to all students in grades K-8. Tiffany Navin a parent here at St. John’s, has 
23 years teaching experience and a passion for the arts. Students will be participating in a 
variety of activities in art club. The projects the students create will be based on their 
level and abilities.  Some of the projects will be displayed at the Fine Arts Festival in the 
winter, if the student agrees to having it displayed.  Most of the crafts will come home to 
be enjoyed for the holidays. Art Club will meet on Wednesdays from 3:15-4:15 in the 
art room.  Students will report to the art room when they are dismissed at the end of 
carpool announcements. Students will remain in the Art room until signed out at 4:15. 

 
Please return the permission slip by Friday, November 1, 2019. 

The club is limited to 20 students total. 
 
 
 
 
 

---------------------------------------CUT HERE------------------------------------------------------ 

Art Club Permission Slip 
 
Student’s Name___________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name____________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Address____________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Number __________________________________________________________ 
 
Homeroom Teacher_____________________________________Grade______________ 
     
 
Parents Signature_________________________________________________________ 
 
 


	Art Club Permission Slip

